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To clarify our response, the byelaws do not cover the entirety of QEOP estate. The byelaws
cover those areas of the QEOP estate that have been set aside for the purpose of park and
open spaces as defined in Part 1 (page 5) of the byelaws on the website, which clearly
states the definitions for “the ground” and “designated area”. These byelaw notices are
only to be found in the Park and not Chobham Manor estate.

As such there is no explicit provision, for practical purposes, the Legacy Corporation
consider the area of the Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park estate that is covered by these
byelaws to be the area defined by the Park railings and supported by the presence of
notices in conspicuous places as this is specifically the area that is set aside for the
purpose of park and open spaces.

Kind regards

Rachael

rrom: I

Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 8:28 AM
To: foi <foi@londonlegacy.co.uk>
Subject: RE: Request for information- Chobham Manor

pear [

Thank you for your response to my FOI request in which you referred me to a
copy of the Byelaws on the London Legacy QEOP website and stated

“The Byelaws apply to designated areas of QEOP grounds which are set aside as
park and open spaces. The physical Park boundary is defined by Park railings, as
such it excludes Chobham Manor which is a separate residential estate and not
defined for the purpose of these byelaws as pleasure grounds, public walks and
open spaces.”

| have downloaded a copy of the Byelaws from the website to which you referred
me, but | can’t find anything in them that defines the Park in the way you
suggested. Can you please point me to the relevant provision in the Byelaws.



Yours sincerely,






